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Responding to COVID19 and consequent lockdowns, South Asian energy 

utilities have adopted different measures to continue serving their customers while 

ensuring safety and well-being of their staff, especially women professionals. An 

exchange of ideas and knowledge between the stakeholders in different South 

Asian countries (May 4-8) helped framed the conversation around the challenges 

and brainstorm the solutions. 



 
 

 

For E-Discussion Brief on COVID-19 and its Impact on Women Professionals in the 

Energy Sector, please click here.  

 

 

 

 

http://pubdocs.worldbank.org/en/687621593203482074/WePOWER-EDiscussion-Summary-CLEAN-June-26.pdf

